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Christmas	in	July	-	Rhino	Fundraiser,	Dinner	and	Auction	

The	Southern	African	Wildlife	College	is	delighted	to	be	the	beneficiary	of	the	Tintswalo	Safari	Lodge’s	
“Christmas	in	July”	Rhino	Fundraiser,	Dinner	and	Auction.		
	
There	will	be	some	amazing	auction	items	up	for	grabs,	so	if	you	are	able	to	attend	this	fabulous,	fun	event,	
please	see	the	details	below:	
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